Dear Heidi, 
 
Thank you for your letter. The proposal to establish a more formalized liaison agreement between VQEG and the 3D@Home Consortium is definitely interesting. 
We will be glad to discuss it at the next VQEG meeting which will take place next month (Nov. 15th-19th) in Atlanta, USA. 
 
 
 
Best regards,
 
Filippo Speranza and Arthur Webster, Co-Chairs of VQEG
 
From: Heidi Hoffman [mailto:heidi@3dathome.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 5:28 PM
To: webster@its.bldrdoc.gov; Filippo.Speranza@crc.gc.ca
Cc: 'Corriveau, Philip J'; 'Paulette Pantoja'
Subject: 3D@Home request a formal Liaison with VQEG
 
Dear Arthur & Filippo,
 
At the request of Phil Corriveau, chair of ST5: Human Factors of 3D@Home, we would like to propose a formal liaison between our two groups.  Please see the attached letter from our chair for the details.
 
If you agree to our proposal, I am your administrative contact and would appreciate receiving a copy of your logo and paragraph descriptor at your earliest convenience.
 
We look forward to working with you to understanding the human factors around 3D viewing.
Best regards,
Heidi
 
Heidi M. Hoffman
Managing Director
3D@Home Consortium
408.577.1333 office phone 
408.577.1301 fax  
heidi@3DatHome.org
www.3DatHome.org
 
Accelerating the adoption of quality 3D into Homes WorldWide 
 

